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The exhibition, which was previously at the African American Heritage Museum of Southern 
New Jersey in the Arts Garage in Atlantic City, is sponsored by Stockton University and the New 
Jersey Council for the Humanities.                                                                                        
                                                                   
John O'Hara, associate professor of Critical Thinking and First Year Studies at Stockton, 
headed the project, working with graduate students.   

“The title of this exhibition, 'A Time for Change,' evokes the situations and conditions of change 
in the 1960s, but in looking at the 1964 Democratic National Convention protests, de facto 
segregation, race and police violence, and urban unrest, it also evokes the present,” he said.  
“Many of the moments on which we focus are not so distant after all, and we invite visitors to 
reflect on the nature and meaning of civil rights change." 
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